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Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Year 6 trip to London 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to offer our Year 6 children a free trip to London on Thursday 27th June 2024. During the day 

we will travel up to the centre of London on a coach, visit some galleries and picnic in St. James Park. We will 

also see some famous landmarks including Eros at Piccadilly, Trafalgar Square and Buckingham Palace. It is a 

wonderful day that the children will never forget and is a fabulous reward for all the hard work and dedication 

the children have shown during their time at Talbot Primary School. 

Should your child need to take any medication with them on this trip, please advise their class teacher so they 

can arrange for the appropriate forms to be completed. 

If you would like your child to attend, please ensure the attached permission form is completed and returned 

by Friday 10th May 2024. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Rushton 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

Year 6 trip to London Permission Form – Thursday 27th June 2024  

 

Childs Name______________________________________________ Class_________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 London trip on 27th June 2024. 

 

Signed Parent / Guardian___________________________________________ Date_______________ 
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